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South West Subsea Recommendation Letter

To Whom it May Concern,

888 Abalone Pty Ltd

ABN: 69 143 755 257

HEAD OFFICE
Unit 1, 43 Erceg Road
Yangebup WA 6164

PO Box 1687
Melville WA 6156

P: 08 9494 2503
F: 08 9494 2518

FARM
White Trail Road
Bremer Bay WA 6338

P: 08 9837 4380
F: 08 9837 4856

This letter is to be used as a recommendation for South West Subsea for the work they performed
for 888 Abalone in repairing our ocean infrastructure for our Greenlip abalone facility in Bremer Bay
Western Australia. We have had a fantastic working relationship with Cat and his team over the past
three years. Their knowledge, work ethic and can-do attitude made them our preferred commercial
dive team to use for all our underwater infrastructure repair and install needs.

South West Subsea has completed works for us that include installation of weights onto our ocean
intake lines, the dredging and adjusting of water intake towers positions and ocean intake line
extensions, which resulted in improved function of our ocean intakes. We found the team to be very
professional, with them taking into consideration the safety of his team, and ours, at all times. They
also ensured that our ocean assets were not damaged during the project, consulting with us
regularly and identifying possible risks for consideration. Cat and his team were always eager to
problem solve within the budgetary constraints of the company allowing for the best possible
outcome with the resources available.

| can not recommend South West Subsea highly enough for any future commercial project. | have no

doubt that the team there will tackle any future project with the professionalism and standard work
that we have experienced here.

Mathew Skye
Business Development Manager
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